
 

   MEMORANDUM 

 

  

 

                         Date:  December 13, 2021  

To: Melissa Manriquez, Clerk of the Board                  From: Sharon Bronson  

       Pima County Board of Supervisors                                     District 3, Chair   

                       Pima County Board of Supervisors  

 

 

 

 

Re: Addendum Item for December 21, 2021 Meeting  

 

 

Please place the following item on the Addendum for the Board of Supervisors meeting on 

December   21, 2021. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

Discussion/Direction/Action: Regarding the fiscal analysis/impact of providing Pima Animal Care 

Center (PACC) services to incorporated jurisdictions in Pima County at no cost for FY 2022/2023 

and a process to accomplish such. (District 3) 

 

Thank you.                         

 

 


